Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting
April 7,2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steve DiVirgilio

The Board discussed the delay in the roof repair of 5-8 Concord- the roof will be repaired
within the next week weather permitting.

The new drainpipe at 35-38 Lex has been installed.

1-6 Lex power panels will be replaced in the coming month replaced.

Verizon FIOS should be available by mid May, TV possibly by mid June. Verizon will
be spreading dirt and re-seeding over the trenches. Eric Hatcher will coordinate with
Verizon for the units that have not been wired in the attic.

The Yard Sale will be held Sat. May 3™ and dumpsters will be delivered at the water shed
for homeowners to dispose of trash. There will be a small dumpster for metal only and a

large dumpster for general trash.

The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and those that will be turned over to the
attorney for collection.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting May 5 5:30 pm 3 Lex.



